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Updates on the status of the Preservation Project and the Capital Campaign appear monthly, posted in the Church and 
on our website, http://www.stcecilia-lagunitas.org following the link to St. Mary’s Capital Campaign. 
 

Capital Campaign:  As of 01/31/2015,  
• 30% of St. Mary’s parishioners had made pledges 
• Total pledges from St. Cecilia and St. Mary parishioners amounted to $44,150, 26% of our Goal 
• Total actual contributions amounted to $18,575 
• Pledge acknowledgement and yearend tax deduction letters have been prepared for mailing 

 
 
Preservation Project:  As of 01/31/2015, 

• Based on advice from counsel and review of Archdiocese policies and procedures: 
o The Archdiocesan Building Committee has been polled for their interest in the project 
o A meeting with the Committee is being set up for early March 
o Based on the results of that meeting, we will report out to the Capital Committee and the 

parishioners 
o Hopefully, we will then also be able to restart the design process 
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